
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Code Amendment 

 

The Santaquin City Planning Commission will 

conduct a public hearing to consider modifying the 

following areas in Santaquin City Code: 1.20.050(D), 

1.40.0309(B), 2.04.040(B), 5.08.120(B), 

10.16.030(C), & 10.68.110(E)(8)(b) regarding 

noticing requirements. 

Senate Bill 201 was passed in the most recent 

legislative session which eliminated the 

requirement for the use of newspapers for public 

noticing purposes in Utah State Code. Instead of 

newspapers Utah State Code now requires the use 

of the Utah Public Notice Website for all public 

notices. This ordinance makes Santaquin City Code 

consistent with Utah State Code and removes the 

use of newspapers for public noticing and replaces 

it with the Utah Public Notice Website or the 

Santaquin City Website and Social Media Pages. It 

should be noted that doing away with newspaper 



public noticing will save the city approximately 

$4,000 annually. 

The hearing will be held on April 27, 2021 at 

approximately 7 p.m. The meeting will be held 

online only.  

We invite the public to provide comment in the 

following ways: 

By Email- Comments should be submitted to 

PublicComment@Santaquin.org 

By Telephone- Please submit an email to 

PublicComment@Santaquin.org providing us your 

Telephone Number.  

 

If you have questions or concerns about the proposed 

ordinance amendment, 

 

Please contact the Community Development 

Department at (801) 754-1011 for more info. 


